

KEVIN L. FAULCONER MAYOR

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

May 22, 2014

TO:

Honorable Todd Gloria, Council President

Honorable Councilmembers

FROM:

Mayor Kevin L. Faulconer

SUBJECT: Appointment of Planning Commission Chair and Vice Chair

It is my pleasure to designate Mr. Timothy Golba as Chair of the Planning Commission, and to designate Mr. Stephen Haase as Vice Chair of the Planning Commission. Mr. Golba has served on the Planning Commission since 2008 and Mr. Haase has served since 2011. I would like to thank them for stepping up in these leadership capacities and I am confident they will continue to serve the City of San Diego with great proficiency and integrity.

Furthermore, I would like to thank Mr. Michael Smiley for his many years of service on the Planning Commission. I would also like to thank Mr. Eric Naslund for his service, especially as Chair of the Planning Commission since 2009. Their willingness to lend their time and expertise to the City of San Diego is greatly appreciated.

KLF:fb

CC:

Honorable Jan Goldsmith, City Attorney Andrea Tevlin, Independent Budget Analyst

Liz Maland, City Clerk